
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT TJT
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“--- DATE

OUR FILE 5 OOÔ-B-^l-J-9
YOUR LETTER DATED

5002-537 5008-321»15.

SUBJECT

Director General, Air Services,
Department of Transport,
OTTAWA, Ont.
Attention: Controller, Civil Air Operations and
______________ EogflaUfflft_________
lo With reference to your letter of March 4, 1958,
regarding the above mentioned aircraft, we wish to advise 
that the Certificates of Airworthiness and Registration 
were forwarded, as Appendix "F", along with the Board 
of Ehquiry, as stated on Page 1? Table of Contents, Item 24e
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' Regional , Air Service».
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